

2020 HASBROUCK HEIGHTS

MIDDLE SCHOOL MEMORY BOOKS

HAVE ARRIVED!

We will be handing out the memory books in the Middle School entrance. Pick up for 8th graders will be on Monday and the 6th and 7th graders pick up will be on Tuesday. Please see below for more details:

8th Grade Students - Monday, June 15, 2020 between 5pm - 7pm

6th and 7th Grade Students - Tuesday, June 16, 2020 between 5pm – 7pm

Location: Middle School Entrance

Please remember to wear a mask . If you still need to pay for a book please bring \$25 in cash.

Anyone that would like to purchase a book we do have some extra copies. Please bring \$25 in cash.

Any questions please email us at 2020msmemorybook@gmail.com

Thank you, Memory Book Committee

> Congratulations CLASS OF 2020